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Next month’s Board of Directors meeting will be held on Thursday, September 17th, at 6:30 p.m. in 

the HOA office inside the pool  #2  enclosure.   Violation Hearings  begin at 6:30 p.m. and the 

meeting will be called to order immediately following.  We hope to see you there! 

858-451-3082 

pbhoa@aol.com 
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PLAYMOR  POST 

V o lu me 15 Iss ue 9                                                                                           Se pte mber 201 5  

www.playmor.org 

office@playmor.org 

858-451-3082 

619-889-0918— 

Emergency Maint. 

All Playmor Bernardo 

HOA Staff will be off on  

Monday,  September  7,  

2015,  in   observance of 

the Labor Day holiday. 

Please Note:  The holiday will delay trash 

and recycle pick up until Wednesday,            

September 9th.  Please do not place your 

receptacles at the curb until after 6:00p.m. 

on Tuesday, September 8th. Thank you. 

Set the Date!                                                                      

The Annual Board of Directors Meeting will be held 

on Saturday, November 14, 2015.  More details to 

come in next month’s Post. 

Interested in 

being on the 

Board? 

Are you a member of the community 

interested in contributing to the                  

decision process for Playmor HOA?  

If you would like to be a part of the 

process, this is your chance!  Please 

submit a one paragraph biography to 

the office by September 14, 2015.  You 

may stop in, place it inside the drop-

box, or e-mail to office@playmor.org.   

If you have any questions about a 

seat on the board, please call Linda 

Steverson at 858-451-3082.  

If you are a dog and/or cat owner, 

please pick up your pet's waste in the 

community.  It is common courtesy to 

do so for the health & well being of 

all residents in Playmor.  

   PLEASE READ:            
California's Carbon Monoxide 

Safety Law 
Protecting California Families from the "Silent Killer" 

In May 2010, an important public safety measure was 

signed into law requiring all California homes to be 

equipped with carbon monoxide alarms. Note: CO 

alarms are required IN ADDITION to smoke alarms and are 

not intended to replace them. Carbon monoxide (CO) is 

known as the "Silent Killer"  because it is an odorless,              

colorless and tasteless gas that can catch its victims  

completely unaware. CO is the leading cause of                   

accidental poisoning deaths in the United States and              

accounts for up to 700 emergency room visits in California 

each year.  CO poisoning can cause severe and chronic 

brain, lung and heart injuries and can lead to death.   

The only safe way to know if there is CO in your 
home is to arm your family with a working CO alarm. 

The law enacts the Carbon Monoxide Poisoning                  
Prevention Act of 2010 which requires that ALL residential 
properties be equipped with a Carbon Monoxide                         
detector when the property has a fossil fuel burning           
heater or appliance, fireplace, and/or an attached              
garage. All single-family homes in structures with 1-4 units 
(owner or tenant occupied) must be equipped with a 
Carbon Monoxide detector on or before July 1, 2011.   

For more information go to:  http://sdinspect.com/new-
law-regarding-carbon-monoxide-detectors 


